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Hi,
This is the third and final part of my submission.
 
This part draws your attention to the recent newspaper head lines stating the department of
education proposals curriculum changes in terms of having more diverse courses at its schools.
 The department was trying to identify brightest students to participate.
 
I SUPPORT the library modification because it provides for a considerable number of extra books
that will be needed to satisfy the reading needs of diverse students.
 
My involvement with the project is due to an offer I made a year ago to Scots College of a gift of
a largely technical book library of about 1800 books.
 
It is expected that the school will have a plan for the necessary book shelf space, for when the
new curriculum is adopted.
 
Kind regards
James D. McCredie

 




